
Watab Township Supervisors’ Meeting 

660 NW 75th Street  

Sauk Rapids, Minnesota 

 

January 14, 2019 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 

Supervisors Craig Gondeck, Julie Johnson, and Todd Waytashek, together with  

Clerk Jon Hull and Attorney Peter Tiede from the law firm of Tiede Grabarski, PLLC, 

met at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, January 14, 2019, in the Watab Township Hall Conference 

Room for the purpose of adjourning the special meeting and convening a closed session 

to discuss litigation and information obtained since the January 2, 2019, closed meeting 

in the matter of David Johnson vs. Watab Township, a matter of open litigation against 

Watab Township. 

 

The special meeting was called to order by Chairman Waytashek and adjourned at  

2:05 p.m. for the closed session in the Township Hall Conference Room. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,     Respectfully accepted, 

 

 

 

Jon L. Hull       Todd B. Waytashek 

Watab Township Clerk     Watab Township Chairman  


